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Dear Parents and Friends of Kings’ School,  

  
Kings’ School Christmas Carol Service 

Parent, Staff & Friends of Kings’ School - Adult Choir 
  

Tuesday 7th December 2021 
7.30pm at Winchester Cathedral 

  
We will be holding our traditional Carol Service at Winchester Cathedral again this year and would like 
to invite past pupils, staff and friends of the school to join forces with our choir to sing three pieces: 
  

1.    Chilcott’s Shepherd’s Carol 

2.    Stopford’s Lully Lulla 

3.    Carter’s A Maiden Most Gentle 

  
Those of you that have been members of the adult choir for some time may recall we sang the first 
two in 2015 and 2016 respectively. As there is an ongoing possibility of a little disruption to attendance 
at rehearsals this year, I felt it important to choose repertoire that may be familiar to some already and 
would still be manageable to learn if full attendance each week were not possible. The repertoire is 
also a little more straight forward than that of recent years. 
  
In addition, we will be singing a selection of traditional Christmas carols with the pupils and 
congregation.  
New members are most welcome. If you can read a bit of music, enjoy singing, and you are able to 
make at least three of the five rehearsals, then please do join us. Please note that attendance is 
essential on Tuesday 30th November. 
Please ensure you have a legal copy of the scores for rehearsals and the final performance. If you 
require copies, please click on the link below to an online form for you to complete by Friday 
22nd October, so that I can order the music and ensure it arrives on time for the first rehearsal.  
The date of the first rehearsal is Tuesday 2nd November at 7.30pm in the school hall. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
ADULT CHOIR Application link: https://forms.office.com/r/bgFSTCMRA2 
 

 

Fill | Kings' Carol Service 
2021 - Adult Choir 
Application Form 
Please use this form to register for 
the adult choir this year - open to all 
parents, staff, governors & ex pupils. 

forms.office.com 

  
Yours faithfully 
 
  
   
Mr D. Clarke 
Head of Music 
  

 


